
 

   
 

          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  
CC: Mary Opler, OPA Investigations Supervisor  
From: Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist 
Date: September 24, 2024 
Re:  OIG Expedited Investigation Certification for 2024OPA-0330 

 
OIG EXP INV Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the expedited investigation request for case 2024OPA-0330. The investigation into 
allegations against Named Employees #1 and #2 (as listed on the first page of the Intake Summary) are 
certified as thorough, timely, and objective. All other allegations should proceed to a full investigation. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist  

                           


